
The Early Learning Center has 

been open for in-person learning 

since September, observing the 

required safety protocols for 

COVID-19 preven$on. We are 

enormously proud of our         

students, staff, and volunteers 

for all their efforts to protect 

themselves and one another, 

and gra$fied by this year’s high enrollment.  

At this $me of the year we are planning for next 

fall’s class, but the usual venues to showcase our 

program are s$ll closed due to COVID. I would like 

to ask for your help in spreading the word through 

social media to friends and family members who 

might be interested in enrolling their children. If 

you have a Facebook, Instagram, or Google          

account, please like us, follow us, or give us a      

review on Google.  

Tammy Roberge  
Director, ELC 

Facebook, like us at – Early Learning Center Temple 

Israel. h1ps://www.facebook.com/

TempleIsraelnh.org 

Instagram, follow us at – earlylearningcenternh.  

h1ps://www.instagram.com/

earlylearningcenternh/ 

Informa$on about the Early Learning Center can 

also be found on the Temple website: 

www.templeisraelnh.org, or by calling me, Tammy   

Roberge, at 603-380-5589 or emailing me at        

preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org. 

We are open for enrollment for the 2021 – 2022 

school year! Tours can be conducted upon request.   

I have heard from many parents what a beacon of 

light the ELC has been for families during the     

pandemic. We teachers feel the same way about 

our students. Here are some pictures from the last 

few weeks, showing the fun and love of learning 

these children share! 

L’shalom, Tammy Roberge 

Early Learning Center 
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